
 

 

                                                                     

 

 

 

29th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Reception, Year 1 and Key Worker group,                               

 

Thank you for your patience over the past weeks. We are currently finalising our preparations to 

move forward to a gradual reopening and are looking forward to welcoming some of our 

Reception and Year 1 pupils, who haven’t been with us recently, back to school. 

 

Attached with this letter are:  Home School Agreement and Frequently Asked Questions. Our 

updated home learning advice will follow shortly. On our website there are further documents 

including our Risk Assessment, updated Behaviour and First Aid policy plus links to government 

guidance and Local Authority documents.  

 

Please read, sign and return by email the attached home school agreement before your child 

starts back from 1st June.  
          

Key workers’ provision remains in place for all families that need it. To accommodate a potential 

increase in number and ensure this provision matches the safety requirements we will split our 

key worker group into Year 2 and 3 pupils with Mrs Kirby in Goldfinch class and Year 4 – 6 with 

Mr Hanrahan in Swift class. 

 

Provision is currently only available for those who stated that they wished for their child to return 

on 1st June on the questionnaire. If your child is in Reception or Year 1 and you replied ‘No, Maybe 

or later in the term’ on our questionnaire and you would now like your child to attend school, we 

will need one week’s notice so that we can ensure adequate staff supervision and that pupils 

remain in small groups. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ms Penny Howard 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Ms. P. Howard B. Mus (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

Chatter Street, Longney, Gloucester GL2 3SL 

Tel : 01452 720461   

e-mail: admin@longney.gloucs.sch.uk 
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